
 

 

 

Annual AHERA Notification to Parents, Teachers and Staff 
 

  

 

Dear Parents, Teachers and Staff,  

 

In accordance with the 40 CFR Part 763 (enacted by Congress in 1986) of the Asbestos Hazard 

Emergency Response Act (AHERA), Section 763.93 pertaining to the Asbestos in School 

Identification and Notification Rule, Robert Russa Moton Charter School –  hereby notifies all 

parties of the Asbestos Management Plan availability.  

 

The Asbestos Management Plan is available for review in the school’s administrative office 

during regular campus operating hours.  

 

We would like to inform you that there are currently no asbestos-containing building materials 

at our campus.  

 

For additional information about AHERA or any specific questions regarding the Asbestos 

Management Plan, you may contact the campus operations manager at:  

 

L’Tanya Randolph 

Robert Russa Moton Charter School 

8550 Curran Blvd.  

New Orleans, LA 70127 

Phone: 504-245-4400 

Email: lrandolph@motoncharter.org  
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